Library Committee Report

April 12, 2013 Senate Meeting

The Library is co-funding, with A&S, a workshop in Digital Humanities to be held in Beck Room AB, May 16, 10am-2pm. Marta Deyrup, University Libraries, Mary Balkun, Department of English, and Manfred Minimair, Department of Mathematics and Computer Science, are organizing it. There will be two external speakers, Professor Doug Reside, Digital Curator of Performing Arts, Library for the Performing Arts, and Professor Anna Feldman, computational linguist at Montclair State University, and presentations by Seton Hall University faculty, including the organizers.
